

Oshkosh Area School District | Oshkosh, WI

Oakwood Elementary School Partnership Opportunities 2025-2026 School Year

Welcome

We are excited that you are interested in partnering with Oakwood Elementary School to enrich the lives of our students and benefit the Oshkosh community for years to come.

Recognition

To show our gratitude, we will recognize your business:

- In all media coverage related to partnership projects
- In our family and principal newsletters (distributed monthly)
- On school social media channels

Wish List

School Family T-Shirts

Description: Provide school t-shirts for all staff.

Quantity/Details: est. 50 shirts **Estimated Cost:** \$1,000-\$1500

Recognition: Yes e.g. Logo on shirts, mention in media/newsletters/social

Interested in Partnering?

Anthony Miller Jr. - Director of Community Engagement

E-mail: anthony.miller@oshkosh.k12.wi.us

Shannon Seaman - Education Talent & Technology Development Director

E-mail: shannon@oshkoshchamber.com